ISMB Colleagues 

Thank you all for being a part of the NIH-NSF Smart Health workshop. Attached please find the proposal that will be the focus of the mock review. This is an actual proposal that has been revised and deidentified, so remember that it is confidential. Please treat it respectfully. 

There will be a panel of four Smart Health researchers doing the review, but we would like you to also read the proposal and write your own review, so you can add comments and questions. Thus, we are attaching the review template and the briefing slides. Please look at the briefing slides before you begin reading the proposal and writing your review. 

Thanks to all, 
Smart Health Team 
